
 
 
TEMPORARY CARPARK CLOSURE 

• Access to the Launceston Health Hub is currently only available via 
Cleveland Street. The Wellington Street entrance is closed. 

• The first undercover car park on the right will be temporarily closed from Fri 
10th May to Sunday 26th May 
A hoarding will be established so that safe pedestrian acc 
(As a safety precaution, no pedestrian access on Friday 10th May) 
Ambulance pick up / drop off and courier / freight deliveries are the only vehicles that will have access 
to the carpark for the duration of the closure. 

 

Overflow parking is available for patients and visitors at the Urgent Care site – 215 Wellington Street. Inside the 
warehouse and exterior as marked 

Limited parking, Cleveland Street 

Overflow parking, 215 Wellington St 



 
 

Access to the Health Hub from 215 Wellington Street 


